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By email 
 
 
Mr Paul Sexton 
General Manager, Investigations 
Anti-Dumping Commission 
55 Collins Street 
MELBOURNE  VIC  3000 
 
 
Dear Paul 

 

ADRP Review No. 71:  

Certain Wire Rope exported from the Republic of South Africa 

 

I refer to your letter of 18 July 2018 requesting a longer period to provide a report on 

the reinvestigation in relation to Certain Wire Rope exported from the Republic of 

South Africa (ADN 2017/172). 

 

I have considered your request and hereby grant an extension of seven calendar 

days in which to provide the report on the reinvestigation. The reinvestigation report 

should now be provided by Friday 27 July 2018. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
 
Leora Blumberg 
Panel Member 
Anti-Dumping Review Panel 
19 July 2018 

http://www.adcommission.gov.au/cases/EPR%20351%20%20450/EPR%20401%20-%20archived%205%20March%202018/025%20-%20Notice%20-%202017-172%20-%20Findings%20in%20relation%20to%20a%20dumping%20investigation%20-%20TG%20Notices.pdf

